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Thank you, Madam Co-Chair. 
 
Brunei Darussalam shares the same sentiment with countries that are of the view that it is 
imperative to have a standalone Article on Scope for further clarity on what the treaty entails. In 
this regard, we’re positively considering the proposal by the Russian Federation. 
 
Thank you, Madam Co-Chair. 
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